
Notice to Residents of 
Bldgs 2, 3 and 4 

 
Fire System Installation Update  

 
Please be advised due to the COVID-19 and the 
restrictions given by the State and County the interior 
installation of the Fire System has been postponed until 
further notice. 
 
Cox Fire has also informed us that they will continue to 
oversee the safety of their employees and will only 
begin to re-schedule the installation(s) when they can 
ensure the safety of their employees.   
  
The external panels are still scheduled for installation. 
So far, the exterior panel for building 2 has been 
installed and panels for buildings 3 and 4 will be 
installed at in the next couple of weeks. We will notify 
residents of the new schedule when available. 
 
During these difficult times we will try our best to keep 
everyone informed. 
 

STAY SAFE 


